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	The 111th Congress has been in session now for several weeks. The Senate has confirmed the appointment of former Rep. Ray LaHood (R-IL) as Transportation Secretary, new members have been sworn in, congressional committee changes have occurred and Congress has been actively moving two versions of the economic recovery bill. The House version has moved out of committee and is expected on the floor Wednesday for votes. The Senate version was approved on Tuesday by the Appropriation and Finance Committees and is expected to be on the floor next week.

The House stimulus package includes $523.5 billion in spending, $63 billion of which is for infrastructure investment, including $30 billion for the Federal Highway Administration, to be distributed to states using the formula established by the most recent highway law. The bill would also allocate $10 billion to transit, $31 billion for the modernization of federal and other public infrastructure, and $19 billion for clean water, flood control and environmental restoration projects.  

The Senate stimulus package includes $365.6 billion in spending, of which $27 billion will be spent on highway construction and $8.4 billion on mass transit.  This bill includes less money for infrastructure and transportation than its counterpart in the House and is less favorable for local government. 

Leadership has indicated that their goal is to get the bill approved by Congress before the President’s Day recess.  A matrix of stimulus funding broken down by program will be available on the AMPO website later this week.



